

## European Transplant and Dialysis Sports Federation Szervátültetettek és Művesekezeltek Európai Sportszövetsége

Seat: H -1136 Budapest, Esztergomi u 36.. Postal address: H- 5137 Jászkisér, Kittenberger u 11.

Tel: + 36 30 634 8982 E-mail: etdsf.office@gmail.com Fax: + 36 57 450 384 Website: www.etdsf.org

Budapest, 25th August 2014

Dear Prof. Andrzej Chmura LOC President, Dear Mrs.Krystyna Murdzek LOC Vice-President,

On the behalf of the European Transplant and Dialysis Sports Federation I would like to say thank you for that outstanding organisation which the Polish Transplant Association and the Polish LOC made in the interest of the success of the 8<sup>th</sup> European Transplant and Dialysis Sports Championships.

Based on my experience I can tell that in the history of the European Games and Championships this was the best organised and prepared one.

The Opening Ceremony will be unforgettable for all of us with its numerous soul-stirring moments on this beautiful historic place. You could see this emotion on people's faces that how they were touched that they could be the part of these moments.

From the side of the members of the Sports Academy the maximum support was given. During the competitions the LOC members have done all their best.

The Team Managers meetings went smooth and the fact that there were relatively few questions proves that almost everything was well prepared.

We also would like to say thank you for the volunteers who were with us, because they have never run out of smile, they were helpful and they have given their utmost to solve every arising matter.

I absolutely aware of it, that how much effort and hard work was required for such a good organisation. I think this Championship was more than a pleasant experience for every participant.

I think it promoted not only the development of the European transplant and dialysis sports but made the relationship of the members of the Polish Transplant Association better and PTA stronger. Besides I believe that the organisation of this event makes a qualitative leap in the Polish transplant and dialysis sports as well.

Once more I would like to say thank you for everyone and for all of you for your future work wishing you lots of success.

Friendly regards, Judit Berente ETDSF President

